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From: Nathan Wichman <bertsquirrel@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2017 4:46 PM

To: Kurt Craanen

Subject: 1002 North State Street Driveway Expansion

Attachments: Side View Marked.png; Diagram with estimated numbers jpg; Lot Line View.png; side

view markings 2,jpg

Hello,

Nathan Wichman of 1002 North State Street just submitting the information and pictures to be reviewed by the Municipal
Services Committee for the driveway extension approval.

Thank you again for meeting with me today, | have compiled the information and pictures as requested.

My motives behind wanting to expand the driveway are to prevent any unnecessary parking on the street, especially
during the winter.

As of current, we are a 3 vehicle household with a 1 car garage and 1 car driveway.

The extension of the driveway will hopefully remedy any need to ever park on the street (allowing easier access to snow
plows and street sweepers that frequent Commercial Street).

The plan is to add on an additional concrete driveway of a roughly estimated 215 square feet to the side of an existing
concrete driveway. The curb and sidewalk can remain entirely the same as the driveway addition will not require any
modification to the existing flat work.

Thank you again Kurt, hope to hear from you in the upcoming weeks!
~Nathan Wichman

Email: Bertsquirrel@yahoo.com
Cell #: (920)-750-8981
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